
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     January 12, 2020  
 

WELCOME BACK, EVERYONE and Happy New Year!  

We hope you had a restful break.  It was so nice to 

see all the children’s happy faces on Tuesday and 

Wednesday.   

 

A BIG THANK YOU to all our families who gifted our 

classrooms with such lovely things for the children.  

The kids are so excited about their new items!  We 

love and appreciate all of you! 

 

DID YOU KNOW? Every year, Trinity gives you the 

opportunity to fill out a survey about our program.  

Your input is important to us, and we consider all the 

comments from parents, to make our program the 

best it can be for your children.  In February, we will 

give you the link to the survey.  Watch for more DID 

YOU KNOW newsletter items to help you navigate 

the survey. 

 

NATIONAL LUTHERAN SCHOOLS WEEK is January 

27-31.  There will be many activities that week to 

celebrate Lutheran schools throughout the US. We 

will send home a flyer explaining the special dress-

up and activities for each day.  Check your parent 

file! 

 

SPRING MUSICAL will be Friday, April 24, 2020.  

Mark your calendars!  All classes will be presenting 

101 DALMATIANS. 

 

COOK’S NIGHT OUT FUNDRAISER: Join us for our 

next Cook’s Night Out at Café Mexicali on Tuesday, 

February 21!  Take a flyer with you, and present it 

when you order.  Trinity will receive a percentage of 

your bill. 

 

MISS MARSHALL NEEDS A PARENT VOLUNTEER to 

help  this Thursday, January 16, from 10:30-11:30 

A.M.  It is best to talk to her face to face, but you 

could also call or text her.  Thanks in advance! 

 

NO SCHOOL OR CHILDCARE Monday, January 20, for 

the Martin Luther King Holiday. 

 

TRINITY ROUND-UP: On January 30, we will have a 

student round-up and open house from 6-7 P.M.  

This is a great opportunity to come and see our 

school, look at the children’s work, meet other 

families, and talk to the teachers.  Registration is 

discounted by 50% for those who register early.  

Deadline for registration will be February 28.  Bring a 

friend who is interested in Christ-centered, caring 

education for their children.  Introduce your friend 

to either Gwen or Kyle, and receive a ticket for a $10 

gift card.  Take your ticket to the Scrip table and pick 

out your card!  Since this is an enrollment open 

house, we encourage you to visit Miss Marshall’s 

room if your child will be 2.5 or 3 before September 

1, 2020.  If your child will be 5 before September 1, 

visit Mrs. Windsheimer in the kindergarten room.  If 

your child will be 4  before September 1, visit Mrs. 

Mary’s room.  See you there! 

 

MOVE IT UP DAY will be Friday, January 31 from 

10:30-11:15.  Children will experience what it is like 

to move up to the next classroom.  Mrs. Mary’s 

students may be picked up in Mrs. Windsheimer’s 

room, and Miss Marshall’s students may be picked 

up in Mrs. Mary’s room.   

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

 

MONDAY, JANUARY 20: NO SCHOOL OR CHILDCARE FOR 

MLK HOLIDAY.  TRINITY WILL BE CLOSED. 

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21: COOK’S NIGHT OUT FUNDRAISER 

AT CAFÉ MEXICALI 

 

WEEK OF JANUARY 27-31: NATIONAL LUTHERAN 

SCHOOLS WEEK 

 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 30:  ROUND-UP AND STUDENT 

ENROLLMENT OPEN HOUSE 6-7 p.m.  


